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México D.F., april 21th, 2015 
 

OFFICIAL INVITATION  
 
To all Presidents and Members of 
CMAS American Zone 

 
We are pleased to invite your National Spearfish Representative to participate in the “5th 
Panamerican Spearfishing Championship”, to be held from August 27 to August 30, 
2015, at the port of Acapulco Guerrero Mexico. 
 
This event is supported by the World Confederation of Subaquatic Activities (CMAS) y 
CMAS American Zone, and the Government of the State of Guerrero and sports 
organizations at the national and state levels. 
 
Also, this serves as a cordial invitation to all members of CMAS American Zone Presidents 
to attend the regular annual Assembly of CMAS American Zone which will be held on 
Monday, August 31 at 11 hrs. at the Grand Hotel de Acapulco and Convention Center; 
official HEADQUARTERS for this Championship. 
 
The rules, supplementary regulations of the Championship and general conditions of 
participation will be sent shortly. 
 
It is very important for the good organization that you confirm your participation as soon as 
possible, noting that this Championship will be selective to the next CMAS World 
Championship of Specialty, the deadline for registration will be June 30, 2015. 
 
For more information and reservations please contact: 
 
Rogelio Flores Aguilera    - mailto:presidencia_fmas@hotmail.com  
Tel. Cell. +52 5554047275 0ffice +52 5558039735 
 
We are confident that this great event that summons us, will be a success. Mexico and 
Acapulco give you a warm welcome. 
 

 
"Save our Seas" 

 
 
 
 

ROGELIO FLORES AGUILERA 
President 

          CMAS American Zone    
Mexican Federation of Underwater Activities, A.C. 

 

mailto:presidencia_fmas@hotmail.com

